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                        News Notes for May 31st, 2024 

Dear Parents and Students of Prince of Peace 

Lutheran Church and School, 

 

Thought for the Day 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
2 Staff Recognition Sunday- Children Sing 

 10:30am 

4 Inflatable Play Day 

5 Chapel and all Awards- 10:30am 

 NOON DISMISSAL- Last Day of School 

 Graduation- 7:00pm 

7 Angels Baseball Game 

10 Summer Camp begins 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
As the 2023-2024 school year will be completed at this 
time next week, this will be the last Saint’s spotlight for 
a while. I will plan on sending out a Spotlight toward the 
middle of the summer as well as I will send out a couple 
of videos during the summer to show you updates of 
things happening around campus. 
This week the teachers and I were able to pray 
specifically for these students: Alina (6), Ezeke (K), Ruby 
(7), and Kenzie (7). May God bless each of these 
students. 
For our final week of school next week this is the 
schedule: 
Sunday- all students sign in church at 10:30, teacher 
recognitions, our band will perform, and a picnic lunch. 
Monday- All school field trip to Irvine Park (all day) 
permission slips need to be in we will be taking buses. 
Tuesday- Teacher vs. 8 th graders volleyball game, 
Bounce house fun outdoor day. 
Wednesday – Chapel at 10:30, end of year awards after 
chapel, school is out at 12:00. Happy Summer!!!!! 
In the evening on Wednesday, we have our 
Kindergarten graduation at 5:00pm and our 8th grade 
graduation at 7:00pm. All are invited. 
Report cards will be given to your children on the last 
day of school. 
Please keep spreading the word about Prince of Peace 
Lutheran School to your friends, neighbors, and 
relatives. We want to share this great school with 
others. 
Look for a few updates this summer on things 
happening here at Prince of Peace Lutheran 
School. 
God Bless and keep you in His care this summer! 
 
In His Love, 
Mr. Violette 
jviolette@princeofpeaceanaheim.org  

 

mailto:jviolette@princeofpeaceanaheim.org


 
LOST AND FOUND 

Is your child missing anything?  A jacket, a 
water bottle, shoes?  We may have them!  
Mr. Jones has 2 full bins of found items, stop 
by the daycare room and take a look!  
Anything left over will be donated or tossed 
after the last day of school. 
 

 

 

 
SCIENCE CAMP 

Our after school program is offering a 
Science Summer Camp!  Please see the 
attached flyer.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SUMMER CAMP 2024 

Summer Camp registration has BEGUN! The 
flyer for our registration is attached.  
Registration packets are available in the 
school office!  
 

 

 
 


